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Dear Praying Friends,                      August 2024 

Greetings from Medellin, Colombia! I apologize for the lateness of this letter. Please take some time to 
read about what God is doing here as well as the needs for the ministry that we are facing! 

 

Spiritual Appointment 

While on a trip in Pitalito, Colombia we were soulwinning in a park and I noticed a man sitting on bench. 
I started a conversation with him and he began to tell me how he was visiting Pitalito from a city 4 hours 
away only for the weekend. He began to tell me how he was having problems in his marriage and 
feeling very discouraged. It was a privilege to be able to tell him how Jesus Christ can change his life 
and save his soul. After sharing the gospel with him he bowed his head and accepted Christ. What a 
blessing that God brought our paths together! It was truly a spiritual appointment that we had! 

 

Youth Activities! 

The youth are our future. We believe that in our ministry here. Several months ago we had a youth day 
where 50 young people met for a day of preaching, games, and fun time. And then we just finished our 
3-day youth camp where many great decisions were made to follow Christ and do his will. Also 4 young 
people accepted Christ! Praise the Lord! Pray that God would continue to use these young people. 

 

Praying for Laborers 

This year we were privileged to ordain our second church planter into the Gospel ministry. We’ve 
enjoyed seeing Javier and his family’s spiritual growth and how they have dug into ministry and are 
doing a great job. We are also excited about the future of church planting here in Colombia. We have 
some exciting prospects for the future here that we are excited about. We are continually praying that 
God would call Colombians to surrender to preach, pastor, be a missionary and serve God with their 
lives. Please pray that God would call more to his service.  

 

We continue to be thankful for God’s help in our lives here as we serve him. Please take some time to 
read about our building project need that we have in the attached letter! Thank you for your faithful 
support and prayers! 

         Jonathan and Ashley Beadles 

         Your Missionaries to Colombia 


